
Peachtree City Dog Park Association 
 
Business meeting of June 14, 2022. The meeting was called to order at 6:27 pm. 
 
In attendance were President Bryant Goss, Vice President Anne Myers, Treasurer 
Marla Curley, Secretary Rita Wilkinson, Director Susan Acosta, Director Maureen 
Kuebler, Luis Galindo, Dan Aikin and canine ambassadors, Gatsby and True-man. 
Old Business: 

1. May’s meeting minutes were read and approved.  
2. Treasurer's Report: Beginning Balance as of 5/01/2022: $11,969.85. Total 

Deposits: $761.35. Total Expenses: $576.77. Ending Balance as of 5/31/2022: 
$12,154.43. 

3. Improvement project: STR still hasn’t received approval from their corporate 
office. Installation could still happen in July. 

4. Repairs & Maintenance 
a. Trees are still marked for removal. Anne will follow up with Public Works 
b. Heard Landscaping was delayed due to illness but will spread soil and mulch 
on Monday, June 20. Announcements will be posted on our website, facebook 
and in the park. 
c. Bryant has purchased markers to replace the posts in the park. 
d. We discussed improving the appearance of the park by painting the bag 
dispensers a bright color, adding decorative stickers to the water buckets or 
maybe wooden planters with removable bucket liner. 
e. We will ask Tara’s group to contribute to the mound construction. 

5. “Chester’s Gazebo” sign is being created and will be ready for our approval soon. 
6. Another membership gate check will occur soon, after the volunteer day, 

probably after the 4th. 
7. Volunteer Work Day: will be scheduled after the landscaping crew is done, 

aiming for Saturday, June 25th 8am – 10am. We will wipe down and straighten 
benches, chairs, scrub the cement pad with vinegar, clear the fence line. We will 
post this on the web page, facebook and in the park. 

8. Surveillance cameras: Susan has taken over the research. 
9. Incident Report: Anne is still working on wording.  
10. 4th of July Parade: Maureen will purchase candy. Bryant has approached people 

to walk beside the carts to pass out candy, dog treats, pamphlets… Decorations 
are in the shed along with signs and banners. 

11. Rita will take over creating the QR codes. 
12. Our most recent ByLaws will be posted to the website. 
13. Mayor Learnard will meet with us after the 4th to discuss needs and ideas. 

 
New Business: 

1. Website: Our current database needs to be rewritten due to its age and multiple 
volunteer attempts to fix and update it over the years. Initial costs to rewrite, host 
and support are much higher than we can afford. We will look for sponsors to 
help with the cost while also looking for developers who could rewrite the 
database without hosting and a support retainer. 

2. Anne will look into our insurance coverage to make sure it is adequate. 
Meeting adjourned at 7:28 pm. 


